
FREDERICKSBURG, VIRGINIA 
2/22/44 

Kermit Geary, 
Valnutport, Pa. 

Dear Sir: 
Thank you for your very complete report of reception of this 
station during our special transmission from 4 to 5 A.M. E.W.T. 
on Feb. 18. 

This letter will serve to verify your reception of 717VA. 

The number of reports of this broadcast has been very gratifying 
to the engineering department here. 

If it is possible to put on a future DX program here, I will 
notify the N.R.C. 

Sincere74, 

Phil rehitney, I 

Chief Engineer, 
IiTC,IMVA 

TWELVE -NINETY ON YOUR DIAL 


